



Tata Steel Sailing Club

CORONAVIRUS – UPDATE 1

A month has now elapsed since the Management Committee met on 17th March and decided that with effect from Saturday, 21st March 2020, all normal sailing activities will be suspended until further notice.

At that time, I wrote to all members stating that the situation will be reviewed on 1st May 2020. However, with the recent announcement of the lockdown remaining for at least another three weeks, obviously no decision will be made on 1st May 2020. This will now take place on or around 9th May 2020, when any directives/guidelines by the Welsh Assembly Government will, hopefully, be to hand, together with a clearer picture emerging as to when it will be safe to open up the club.

Rest assured, as soon as we are able to start sailing again, this will be done as soon as practicable and all our members will be notified accordingly.

In the meantime, please stay home and safe, as the more we adhere to the call to the lockdown, the sooner this worrying and unprecedented period of our lives will come to an end.

Best wishes to one and all

Linda